
Dear Members

One more year, Real Club de Golf Guadalmina Staff wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year.

We would like also to inform you about the Time schedule during these dates

• DECEMBER 17 FRIDAY “ DAY OF THE STAFF ” , Club Storage Room, Caddy master and 
Administration will close at 14.00 to play “ OPEN DEL CURRANTE” Pitch & Putt Course.

• DECEMBER 25 SATURDAY Caddy Master , Club Storage Room and Driving range  will open 

at10:00 am

• JANUARY 1  SATURDAY Caddy Master , Club Storage Room and Driving range  will 

open at10:00 am

• We appreciate very much your collaboration and cooperation

Real Club de Golf Guadalmina a 10 de December de 2010


